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Environmental Policy

This policy is designed to encourage more environmentally friendly working practices within (Name of Group/ Organisation).  It is written with regard to the 3 R’s – Waste Reduction, Reuse and Recycling.

Waste Reduction

· Use electronic communication, for example email, wherever possible. 

· Only emails that need to be kept should be printed off.  Minutes and other items for shared use should be circulated amongst teams and not printed off individually.

· When printing use both sides of a sheet of paper.  Check to see if your printer is capable of doing this, or find out how to use the duplex function on the main photocopier.

· Photocopy rather than print off more than one copy on your laser printer.  The monetary as well as environmental savings are considerable.

· Always cancel after use any extra copies/change of paper requests on the photocopier.

· Always remove any coloured paper from the photocopier after use.

· Use your own glasses for the water cooler, to save on disposable cup waste.

· Switch off lights and computers at the end of the day.

Waste Reuse

· Use scrap paper for notepads (and don’t forget to recycle afterwards!)

· Use old envelopes for internal mail.

· Return unwanted stationery and desk equipment such as plastic wallets, ring binders, folders and trays to the stationery cupboard for reuse.

Waste Recycling

· All recyclable paper waste is collected in the ‘Big Bins’ which are located on for example;
· Floor No 
· Reception 
· Admin Office 
Guidance as to what material can and cannot be placed in these bins is clearly displayed on the top of each bin.  These will be emptied by the (whom and when) into an additional waste bin (location) provided by the City Council.

· Used toners cartridges should be placed in the Greencare box in the (location).

· Old computer equipment no longer in use will be recycled.  These will be passed either to other voluntary organisations or to computer recycling organisations, for example, EnProve (part of Groundwork East Midlands) who carry out environmental regeneration work from landscaping to PC recycling, or to Waste Watch, the Byte Twice Project or the City Council.

Additional Actions that we could take:

· Plastic drinks cups – contact Caterpac Disposables to see if they run a collection service to recycle cups, or contact the Save-a Cup Company.  A separate bin would need to be provided.

· Low energy light bulbs?

· Buy goods wherever possible made from recycled materials?

· Use bicycle whenever possible instead of car.
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